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YEAR 11 PARENTAL INFORMATION EVENING 

 

What makes St Patrick’s great, is the relationships 

between the school, its pupils and their parents. A 

wonderfully attended night where parents got to meet 

the “Parent within School” i.e. The Form Tutor.  

Remember “Parental Support is 8 times more important 

and effective than social background” 

Thank you to all the parents for your constant support!   

Don’t forget to put Tuesday 9th January 2018 in 

your diary for our Year 11 “Exam Ready” 

 
It has been a busy term at St Patrick’s for our Year 11s and it only seems like yesterday they arrived 

back after the summer break.  Here is a summary of some of the additional activities Year 11 have 

been doing over the last 7 weeks. 

 

 

 

 

Parents Homework  

 HAVE YOU SEEN THE PPE TIMETABLE? If not pupils have now received them.  

Ask your son/daughter to show you the Tassomai software that was 

launched for all Year 11’s to help them succeed in Science.  All pupils now have a personal log in.     

 

Don’t forget to put Tuesday 9th January 2018 in your diary for our Year 11 “Exam 

Ready” 

UPCOMING EVENTS AND DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 PPE WEEKS 

 English, Maths and other 

subjects: commence on 6th 

November 2017 

 RE and Ebacc Subjects: 

commence on the 20th 

November 2017  

 PPE Results day:  Monday 

11th December  

Year 11 Long Report Home: 

Tuesday 19th December 

PARENTS HOMEWORK 

 HAVE YOU SEEN THE PPE TIMETABLE? If not 

pupils have now received them.  

Ask your son/daughter to show you 

the Tassomai software that was launched for all Year 11’s 

to help them succeed in Science.  All pupils now have a 

personal log in.  

 

Pupils have been given their logins for the PiXL Apps for 

Geography, History and Maths.Please make sure these 

have been downloaded onto phones/tablets or computers 

and login to have a look at how these excellent Apps can 

help with testing and revision. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

WORKING SKILLS DAY 

        

 

 

YEAR 11 OCTOBER HALF TERM EFFORT AND ENGAGEMENT CHAMPIONS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 participated in a carousel of activities that 

involved a number of outside agencies. Pupils 

developed their CV writing, Interview skills and 

developed a greater understanding about 

Apprenticeships and University life. The Army also 

visited and pupils received valuable information to 

help them make important choices. Pupil 

engagement was brilliant and all agencies were 

“bowled over” by the Year 11’s at St Patricks 

 

 

Effort and Engagement in all lessons 

is essential to fulfil potential. 31 pupils 

in our amazing Year 11 highlighted 

these qualities by achieving a “full 

house” of 35 out of 35 Yes’s from 

teachers in their Effort and 

Engagement report. Simply perfect!  

It was great that on this day Cannon 

McBride from the Salford Diocese was 

visiting St Patrick’s on this day and 

had the opportunity to meet these 

highly committed pupils.   

 Keep up the hard work and 

enthusiasm and you will fly! 

 
Pictured with Mr A Campbell: Deputy Head, Mrs A Byrne: Head of School and Canon McBride 

Congratulations to Rahul Abraham, Sarah Abulatifah, Daniel Brookes, Millie Brown, Shaun Bryan, Daniel Burns, 

Paige Chalmers, Freya Coggins, Jessica Collins, Chloe Corbett, Abigail Delaney, Philip Dollosa, Jessica 

Dunsmore, Molly Evans, Mollie Gibson, Kaiden  Grantham, Olivia Hickey, Alex Hiles, Beth Hughes, Rebecca 

Kelly, Lucy Marsh, Lucy Masset, Grace McAvoy, James McManus, Megan Raynor, Mara Sequeira, Tohma 

Sharrock, Imogen Siddall, Jessica Simpson, Luke Turner, Loren Worrall 

 

The school was filled to the brim on Thursday 19
th
 Ocober for our Year 11 Careers Evening.  

Record numbers of pupils and parents attended to investigate what future career paths are avaialble and to  meet a 

variety of employers and colleges. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CAREERS INFORMATION EVENING 

 

YEAR 11 NETBALL 
 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the Year 11 girls 

on winning the Salford Schools 

Rally. They are a credit to St 

Patrick’s. 

 

The school was filled to the brim on Thursday 19
th
 Ocober for our Year 11 Careers Evening.  

Record numbers of pupils and parents attended to investigate what future career paths are avaialble and to  meet 

a variety of employers and colleges.  

 


